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Patrol Outings  

 

 
Bolt patrol met at 
the Metz’s house 
and played video 
games. They also 
bowled at Bowl 32. 

 

 

Ace patrol went to 
Tyler’s house and 
had a Super Smash 
Bros competition 
and ate an entire 
box of Oreos in un-
der five minutes. 

 

  

Radioactive 
Gummy Ninjas 
patrol watched a 
movie, ate pizza, 
and had fun at Wil-
liam’s house. 

 

 

Thunderbird pa-
trol went bowling at 
Bowl 32  

 

 

 

February 2019 

The 23rd Annual Mayor’s Breakfast for Scouting was held on Tuesday, February 

12th.  The breakfast is a fundraiser that Mayor John Ditslear hosts for local Boy 

Scout programs.  Ben Smith, Keegan Long and Hayden Smith were there to help 

great the guests attending the Noblesville Mayor’s Breakfast.  Plus they 

opened the event with the presentation of the American Flag and the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  During the event, Aidan Haney gave a speech about the valuable 

lessons he gained from being in Scouting and earning his Eagle.  Also during 

the program, William Vowels presented the Mayor with a gift for his years of 

service to the city and support of the Scouting program.  The gift was a shadow 

box with the Mayor’s original scout uniform in it.  And to top it off a future Troop 

101 scout, Noah Baker had a question and answer session with the Mayor.  We 

should all be very proud of how these boys represented Troop 101 and the 

scouting program. —Scoutmaster Smith 

Scout Sunday 

   With a new emphasis on more participation in the services, Troop 101 took 

part in all three morning worship services to commemorate "Scout Sunday 

2019" on February 10th with our sponsoring church, the First United Methodist 

Church of Noblesville.  Scouts took part by leading the Pledge of Allegiance, 

reading scripture, giving morning prayers, sharing Eagle Scout experiences, 

receiving the morning offerings, greeting worshippers and handing out bulle-

tins, and simply being on hand to thank the church for their support of our 

Troop.  The Religious Emblem Award was presented to Ben Enas, John Hunt, 

and Chris Saracionne...and Owen Vogelgesang was honored for his production 

of the Scout Video used in all three services.  The church Pastors expressed 

their appreciation for the Troop, and their pleasure in being our chartering or-

ganization.  Scout Sunday 2019 was a job well done! — Mr. Hibbard  

  

Mayor’s Breakfast 
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Amazing Race Campout 

On the Amazing Race campout, our kids had a blast. We recreated the tv show, going 

across camp Belzer completing various challenges and competing with other groups in 

who could finish them all first. We split into several different teams composed out of 

scouts of all ages, including one team of just adults, and worked together using our 

brains and coordination with one another to complete the challenges. We also got to play 

games with one another after it was all said and done, and over all just had a good time 

with each other. I think one of my favorite things about this campout was seeing scouts 

of different ages who normally wouldn't talk to each other work together and become 

closer with one another. Overall, this was a really fun campout, and it was great to see 

everyone there having fun with me. — Billy Stansfield 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Date 

• March 9– Scouting for Food 
• March 16-17—Tour de Tipton 
• April 13-14—New Scout Skills Campout 
• April 26-28—History Mystery Campout 
• May 31-June 2—Clifty Falls Campout 
• June 16-22—SUMMER CAMP 
• July 19-21—Canoe Campout 
• August 23-25—Holiday World 

Crossroads of America Council 

Del-Mi District 

Noblesville, IN 

Address: 

First United Methodist Church 

2051 Monument Street 

Noblesville, IN 46060 

TroopTrack Website: 

troop101.trooptrack.com 

Scoutmaster: Mr. Scott Smith 

scott.smith2161@comcast.net 

Scribe: Zack Fischer 

 

For information about the troop, 

go to troop101noblesville.com 

Troop 101 

Troop Event 

 Troop Meetings 

 

Event 

Presentation by Mrs. Baker 

concerning Troop Track and 

Merit Badges 

MONTH 

Date 

3/11 

  

         Announcements                                           Merit Badge 

Quartermaster’s 

Monthly Tip 

 

 Newsletter Submissions 
If would like to submit something for the 

newsletter, Email it to Mrs. Baker at 

jmjbaker@comcast.net and to the Scribe.  

Everything must be submitted by the 20th 

of every month. 

mailto:jmjbaker@comcast.net

